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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 I am submitting my proponent testimony for SN38 

I do support the Kansas National Guard should not called upon unless there is an official 
declaration of war by the United States congress has been announced.  I am not in favor of war in 
its entirety but do realize that our country has many enemies and the possibility of war at some 
point in time would affect our state.  The Kansas National Guard would be ready to protect all 
Kansans and for that reason, I do support SB38  

 

Thank-you 

 
Tammy Minihan  
Republican Precinct Committee woman 
Sedgwick County  
 
 

 


